

QUICKSILVER COUNTY PARK NEWS

Newsletter of the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association

SUMMER 2017

ISSUE 125

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

This is July and the San Cristobal is not open yet due to too much damage from th winter mud slides. We need to repair the rotting wood and replace the metal roof. Mike Cox, who built the entrance in 1986, is directing this operation. We hope to reopen by August 2017.

We have received a wonderful plate drawing of the Casa Grande in 1981 by Debbie Porras. She had an artist shop in the Casa Grande in the 1980's and eventually moved her shop to Connie Perham's Museum. We hope to put this plate on display in the Museum.

The NAQCPA Board Members authorized reprinting the New Almaden Walking Brochure. We are replacing two pictures in the Brochure with ones showing the Bell Tower and the Outdoor Museum. This printing will be financed by the NAQCPA Treasury. Thanks for your donations.

Play Like A Miner event was a terrific event. Over 300 happy campers participated in each of the 20 activities and liked what they saw and did. Thanks to our 30 volunteers and leader, Chris Carson Seals, everything ran smoothly and joyfully.

Have a Quicksilver Summer! Kitty 408-268-6541



